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January 25, 2013

Steve Reed, Secretary

Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street, Suite 100
Jefferson City, MO 65102

RE: Notice of Name Change from Zone Telecom, LLC to ANPI Business, LLC
PSC MO No. 1 Tariff Filing to Reflect Name Change

Dear Mr. Reed:

Zone Telecom, Inc. was granted authorization as a reseller of intrastate telecommunications in Missouri
on December 1, 2000 (see authorization granted in Case No. TA-2001-299). Pursuant to Zone's
notification letter filed with the Commission on June 29, 2011, Zone Telecom, Inc., a Delaware
corporation, was converted into Zone Telecom, LLC, a Delaware limited liability company on March 25,
2011 (see File No. XN-2011-0416). Zone Telecom, LLC registered as an Interconnected Voice Over
Internet Protocol Provider which was effective November 5, 2012 (see File No. DA-2013-0189). Please
be advised that Zone Telecom, LLC (“Zone™) has changed its name to ANPI Business, LLC (*ANPI
Business™).

ANPI Business respectfully requests that the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Commission™)
change the name of the Certificate of Authority currently held by Zone Telecom, LLC (File No. XN-
2011-0416) and the VoIP Authority (DA-2013-0189) granted on November 5, 2012, to ANPI Business,
LLC. To effectuate this change, please find enclosed for filing the following:

» Exhibit 1: Adoption Notice and revised tariff title sheet;

» Exhibit 2: ANPI Business, LLC’s Certification of Registration of a Foreign LLC from the
Missouri Secretary of State;

» Exhibit 3: A copy of the customer notice to be sent to Zone Telecom, LLC’s customers
in Missouri.

» Exhibit 4: ANPI Business. LLC’s updated regulatory contact information.
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ANPI Business has not changed any rates, regulations or conditions of service as a result of this name
change, and the revised tariff has been updated only to reflect the company name, address, and contact
changes.

ANPI Business has also provided updated regulatory contact information. The address of ANPI

Business, LLC has changed, as noted in the attached contact listing. Ownership and management remains
unchanged.

ANPI Business respectfully requests that the previously granted authorizations be amended to reflect
ANPI Business, LLC as the certificated service provider.

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping and returning the extra copy of this letter in the

self-addressed, stamped envelope included for this purpose. Should anything further be required, please
let me know.

Respectfully submitted,

(Lo, RS

Judith A. Riley
Regulatory Consultant
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